PA

City Clerk’s Office

March 29, 2024

RE: Public Hearing Notice and Council Direction — Mobile Food Vendors

Dear Mobile Food Vendor or Property Owner:

On April 15, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers at City Hall, 411 3 Street South, Nampa,
Idaho, a public hearing will be held before the Nampa City Council for the consideration to amend
Title 5 of Nampa City Code (NCC) by removing mobile food vending from Title 5, Chapter 5-
Peddlers and Solicitors, to establish its own license, Mobile Food Vendors.

Interested parties not wanting to testify during the public hearing, but wishing to provide comments
to be considered by City Council, can submit them in writing to the City Clerk’s Office at the address

listed below or email to clerks@cig[ofnampa.us.

During the March 5, 2024, Council meeting, a status update was provided to Council on the proposed
new license as well as a request for direction on next steps in the process. This meeting can be viewed
online at https://nampa.primegov.com/Portal/Meeting?meetingTemplateld=5338 and clicking on
agenda Item 8-3. The following is a summary of the Council direction provided to staff regarding
mobile food vending:

e Continue with public outreach letters, including a notice on the upcoming public hearing.

e Compliance of current City Code regulating mobile food vendors to begin now, with the
exception of the “no overnight parking” regulation, which will be temporarily paused
until November 1, 2024.

e Compliance of City Code regulating mobile food vendors, in its entirety, to begin
November 1, 2024.

e Remove the fingerprinting requirement from the proposed code.

e Schedule a public hearing on the proposed Mobile Food Vendor License for the April 15,
2024 meeting,.
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Attached are copies of the following:
(1) Current City Code regulating mobile food vendors (NCC 5-5-Peddlers and Solicitors);
(2) Revised Proposed Draft Ordinance for Mobile Food Vendors; and
(3) Approved amendments to NCC Title 10, Chapters 1, 3, and 22 (Ordinance Adoption
Pending).
If you have any questions, please contact the City Clerk’s Office. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Chatlene Tim
City Clerk

Enclosures:
Nampa City Code Title 5, Chapter 5 — Peddlers and Solicitors
Revised Proposed Draft Ordinance — Mobile Food Vendors License
Amendments to Title 10, Chapters 1, 3, and 22 (Approved on 8/ 7/ 23; Ordinance Adoption Pending)
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